
Message from the Headteacher 

 
We have had an extremely busy Autumn Term with lots of events at 
which your children have represented the school. Some particular 
highlights are: The PTA welcome disco, the football tournaments, 
the cornet concert, the trip to the Royal Ballet, The Mayor’s carol 

concert, the PTA Christmas fair, various trips, Harvest Festival and a 
visit from the fire brigade. 

We wish you and your families a happy and peaceful Christmas and 
look forward to seeing you for the Spring Term on Monday 6th 

January 2025.  

Sharon Finn 

Spring Term Caterlink Menu 

The dinner menu is now live on your 
Arbor account for Spring term 2025. 
Please can we remind parents that 
they are responsible for booking their 
child’s meal. This can be done a daily, 
weekly or termly basis. Please also 
remember to make sure you meal 
account is in credit. 

Farewell to Mrs Lane 

Mrs Lane has worked at the school for… 

33 years! 
She has been caretaker, cleaner and 
Teaching Assistant across most year 
groups in the school. Lambs Lane will 
miss her very much. 

Good luck in your next venture. I am 
sure we will be able to twist her arm to 
return for school trips. 

 

Winners 

Congratulations to Teddy in reception—
Wrens class who was the proud winner of the 
Festive Sweetie Wreath 

Congratulations to Mrs Lowe winner of the 
Christmas Wine Hamper. Thank you to all 
those that brought tickets—we raised a grand 
total of £91 

We look forward to the PTA Easter Hamper 
next term and the new attendance incentive 
draw (see above) 

Minutes missed of 
school due to lateness 

This week we have had  223 
minutes of lost learning due 
to lateness. 25 pupils were  

late this week. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1st day of 
Spring Term 

2025 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Table 
Tennis 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Tag Rugby 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Gymnastics 

Lego 
Workshop for 

Y5/6 

3.30—4.30 

Y3/4 Dodgeball 
    

Attendance Incentive 

From January we will be starting our new 
attendance incentive. All pupils with 96% 
attendance of above on the last day of each full 
term will be entered into a raffle to win a £25 
Amazon Voucher.  

We appreciate that illness sometimes hinders a 
child’s attendance through no fault of their 
own. As a school we strive for 96% so thought 
this was an ideal cut off. There is still time to 
increase attendance percentage before the end 
of Spring and Summer terms. 

 





 




